
                      

                      Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.  

    HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram.  

 

Henderson County Local Government 
Public Information Office 
www.hendersoncountync.gov 

 Contact: Kathryn Finotti, PIO 
(828) 694-5003 (O) 
(828) 989-4737 (C) 
pio@hendersoncountync.org 

  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Board of Elections Hosts Voter Education 
Campaign 
HC-2022-23 
Hendersonville, NC – September 8, 2022 
 
The Henderson County Board of Elections will host a voter education campaign designed to answer any 
questions or concerns that the voting public might have about the election process. Our goal is to reassure 
voters that their vote counts by providing transparent policies and procedures. Election misinformation occurs 
when there is a demand for accurate information without an adequate source of trustworthy information.  
 
Join us on Monday, September 19, 2022, beginning at 5:30 pm in the Kaplan Auditorium at the main branch of 
the Henderson County Public Library.  This event is hosted by the Henderson County Board of Elections. 
 
We will not be taking in-person questions during the event, but you can submit your questions ahead of time 
through our website: https://www.hendersoncountync.gov/elections. 
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